Scott Cave

I and others concerned about air quality on Rocky Top in Yakima participated on Ecology's Air
Quality Listening Session on March 24th and 1) have not received any summary or information
about the sessions, and 2) were not notified of tonight's session until informed by a third party. I'm
disappointed the agency did not make an effort to communicate with those who took the time to
help the agency and provide comments. Because of a prior commitment, [ will not be able to
participate tonight. I will submit two air emission sampling reports of the DTG limited purpose
landfill on Rocky Top.



